
 

 
 
ACCC CLARIFICATION ON MYER AND DAVID JONES MERGER SPECULATION 
 
The ACCC is aware of recent media reports which suggest that the ACCC has indicated that 
it would be unlikely to object to a merger between Myer and David Jones. To ensure there is 
no confusion about the position of the ACCC on this issue, the ACCC wishes to make clear 
that it has formed no such view and it has provided no such indication, either formally or 
informally, to Myer or any other person. 
 
Should Myer or David Jones decide to pursue a merger the ACCC will then conduct a very 
thorough review, in accordance with its published guidelines, that would explore a range of 
potential competition issues.  
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